
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Saba Kharal [mailto:sabakharal81@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 12:22 AM 
To: Imran Ali 
Cc: chacharn@who.int 
Subject: resign 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
It is to inform you that I am not able to continue my job due to my personal health issues. So kindly do 
not extend my services and consider 30th Sep 2020 is my last working day.  
 
Regards 
Saba Kharal 
 


